Dear SWWT colleagues,

Within the frame of COSPAR's Panel on Capacity Building, a workshop will
take place this summer in Kamchatka focussing on space weather.

http://cospar2016.ikir.ru/cospar-content/home-page/

The workshop is a 2 week training event targeting primarily students and
young scientists. Please don't hesitate to advertise this event amongst
potentially interested colleagues noting that the initial deadline for
applications is coming up on 15 March 2016.

Best regards,
Alexi

*RHEA System for ESA - European Space Agency*
Alexi Glover PhD

Space Weather Service Development Coordinator
Space Situational Awareness Programme Office*
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